Parnijit Singh

From:

Sent: 09 September 2021 12:35
To: Jaspreet Chana

Cc: Planning Planning
Subject: Planning Application sinp

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports
of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Camden Planning,
The above application is for 2 air conditioning units to be installed on the roof at 15-17 South End Road.

The units would be extremely close to residential properties in Maryon Mews. They would generate a lot of noise
and pollution, disturbing neighbours 24 hours a day.

We object to this application on the above grounds and due to the extremely negative effect it would have on
Maryon Mews residents and the environment.

Kind regards

Ms E F Rigby - 15 Maryon Mews, NW3 2PU
&



